
American Rhododendron Society 

Eureka Chapter 

May 2005 
 

 

Sunday May 22nd Meeting  
BBQ Potluck at Rhody Hostel 

At the home and garden of  Tim and June Walsh 

2050 Irving Drive, Eureka (Humboldt Hill) 
2:00 in the afternoon  

The Eureka Chapter will hold its monthly meeting on Sunday May 22nd at 
the Walsh’s.  
The Chapter will provide hamburgers, veg burgers and all the fixings.  
Members and guests may bring appetizers, salads, side dishes, DESSERTS 
and what ever you want to drink (BYOB). Plates, utensils and napkins will 
be provided. 
Be sure to bring your family, friends and prospective members!  
Wear your sturdy shoes and Tim may take you into the forest...your  flow-
ered summer frock is great for June’s garden. 
RSVP; Call June to let her know you are coming and how many guests you 
will bring...otherwise you may have to eat weed-burgers...707-268-8535. 

There will not be a meeting Thursday May 26th. 
The photo above is is a Rhododendron in the Japanese Garden at Buchart Garden near Victoria British Columbia, taken by June 
Walsh. 


